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30 March 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
NAPLAN AND CHECK-IN ASSESSMENT EQUIPMENT NEEDED 
 
Due to COVID guidelines we are asking that students in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 supply their own 
personal headphones or earphones, labelled with their name, which need to be brought into school 
prior to their assessment date and left at school until the conclusion of the assessment period. 
 
Years 4 and 6 
 
Check-in Assessment:  Wednesday 5 May - Thursday 6 May 
Headphones or earphones must be at school by Tuesday 4 May 
 
Years 3 and 5 
 
NAPLAN Assessment:  Tuesday 11 May - Friday 15 May 
Headphones or earphones must be at school by Monday 10 May 
 
Headphones or earphones must be compatible with the computer headphone input and must not be 
Bluetooth. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Belinda Harrington and Mrs Heidi Lavender 
NAPLAN Coordinators 
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